
Collom & Carney Clinic Association 
 

Douglas E. Thompson, MD 
 

Ownership Disclosure Notice: 

Wadley Regional Medical Center 
 

The Collom & Carney Clinic has ownership interests in 

Wadley Regional Medical 

Center and may receive remuneration by virtue of their 

ownership interests if 

your services are performed there. Nonetheless, the 

physicians believe this 

ownership is beneficial to their patients because it 

allows them to enhance and 

direct the manner in which your care is delivered at this 

facility. 

Pursuant to federal and state laws, a physician owner is 

required to notify you 

upon referral to Wadley Regional Medical Center that the 

following entity, 

and/or physician(s), and/or their family member(s) have 

an ownership 

relationship in that, facility. 

 
 

Collom & Carney Clinic Association 

Douglas E. Thompson, MD 

Jennifer M. Thompson, MD 
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